Newport Historical Society
Fundraising Committee Report for April 14, 2014

1. Proofs of the 2014 ornaments, Eagle Block and Nettleton House, have been approved
and Joan is beginning to paint them. We have ordered 104 of each (13 full boxes of 8). We
will have them around the end of May.

2. Based on our affirmative vote at the March meeting, | have ordered 20 each of the quart
and pint Town Crocks with the new Elderberry vine replacing the heart that they no longer
offer. They will be available around the middle of May.

3. We voted at the March meeting to try an order of 24 — 140z Hi-ball glasses with the
etched Opera House graphic that was previously on the camp mug. We needed to slightly
adjust the porch of the new Nettleton House graphic for the Camp Mugs. Stan is working
on that. I will order both at the same time since Larry and | drive up to North Conway to
pick them up.

4. We will be offering Set 3 of 12 Vintage Postcards. Larry has selected 12 new scenes.

5. We are working with Pris to design another 5 card ornament proof assortment of note
cards, Set C. We already have Parlin Field and Sarah J. Hale. That leaves the Depot,
Firehouse and Tiger Mascot proofs for Pris to design.

6. We have signed up for the 2014 Season of the Newport Farmers Market (May 30 to
October 10), Chamber Day (June 14 — 9 to 2), Apple Pie Craft Fair (August 23 — 9 to 3)

7. Bacon Graphics is no longer in business. | have spoken with Jim Chrimes about
availability of tee shirts and sweatshirts. He is aware that he still has a few of the transfers.
He is going to do a few things on a part-time basis. We agreed to speak again before the
end of this month about the tees and sweats. There are others locally who can do them but
the cost may vary.

Respectfully submitted — Jackie Cote and Stan Sweeney



